
REDWatch
Redfern, Eveleigh, Darlington & Waterloo Watch Group

About REDWatch

REDWatch is a group of community residents and friends from Redfern, Waterloo, Eveleigh and
Darlington who support the existing diversity in these areas and wish to promote sustainable,
responsible economic and social development.

REDWatch recognises the importance of the Aboriginal community to the area.

REDWatch has been formed to:

1.Monitor the activities of the Government (local, state and federal), the Redfern Waterloo
Authority, and any other government instrumentality with responsibility for the Redfern,
Waterloo, Darlington and Eveleigh area, to ensure that:

(a) The strategy benefits a diverse community
(b) Communication and consultation is comprehensive and responsive
(c) Pressure is maintained on authorities

2.Provide a mechanism for discussion and action on community issues.

3.Enhance communication between community groups and encourage broad community
participation.

This involves:

 Holding regular meetings (1st Wednesday of the month at 6 pm at Factory Community Centre)
 Holding community forums and other events;
 Running a website that carries news and information about the area at www.redwatch.org.au ;
 Communicating with the community through other means;
 Meeting with government representatives and authorities;
 Cooperating with other community organisations;
 And any other means the association deems appropriate.

REDWatch Inc is an association incorporated under the Associations Incorporation Act, 1984.

REDWatch’s membership is made of people not affiliated with any party as well as people involved
with all major political parties. REDWatch does not support any political party. REDWatch does
encourage residents to be actively involved in all aspects of their community life including politics.
REDWatch wants to see policies from all political parties that seriously address the needs,
concerns and aspirations of those that live and work in Redfern, Eveleigh, Darlington and Waterloo
- the suburbs generally referred to as Redfern-Waterloo.

Our meetings are open to the public and you are welcome to turn up to our next monthly meeting.

If you would like to become a member a membership form to join REDWatch can be found on the
back of this leaflet.

For further information contact:
Geoffrey Turnbull
REDWatch Spokesperson
c/- PO Box 1567
Strawberry Hills NSW 2012
Ph Wk: (02) 9318 0824
email: mail@redwatch.org.au


